
Welcome! 

Next week, September 8th 

RESCUE CAMBODIA 

September 1st 

Message by Pastor Doug 

 “Jesus is Not Just Greater,  

He is the Greatest”  
John 1:1-18 

ALPHA THIS FALL 
Alpha is starting on Friday, October 4th. You and your 

guest(s) can register on our website: 

www.aldergrovealliance.org or by calling the church office:  

604-856-3447.  Invitations on Info Desk!!

FREEDOM SESSION  

* Begins September 16th 

* Registration deadline Sept. 9th: One week away! 

* Register on-line or by filling in the registration sheet 

available at the information table.  

It's our privilege to have the Rescue Cambodia ministry with us 

Sunday September 8th for our celebration service. You won't 

want to miss this ministry and see/hear what God is doing in the 

lives of these young people in Cambodia. Marie Enns will speak, 

she's a long time international worker with both Rescue Cambo-

dia and the Christian and Missionary Alliance. 

We still need to 3 homes to billet 4 boys (2 boys per home), 

and a chaperone couple on Saturday September 7. The respon-

sibilities include: meeting the billets at 4pm Saturday afternoon, 

providing dinner Saturday night and breakfast Sunday morning. 

If you can billet for this ministry please see Tammy Wiebe in the 

lobby following the service. Thanks for your help in this.  

 

Men’s Breakfast Saturday, September 14th 
All men are invited to enjoy breakfast and hear guest 

speaker Steve Masterson. Steve will be the speaker 

for our upcoming Men’s Retreat (Nov 15-17).  He will be giving 

us an introduction into who he is and tease us with a little bit of 

what he will be speaking on during the retreat. Coffee will be on 

at 7:30 am and breakfast will begin at 8:00!  
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Serving you today Serving you next Sunday 

Music: Dave Johannesson Music: TBA 

Seeds (0-2): Parent led. Seeds (0-2): Rebekah D 

Sprouts (3-4): TBA Sprouts (3-4): TBA 

Saplings (Gr.K-1): TBA Saplings (Gr.K-1): TBA 

Rooted Kids (Gr.2-6): Pastor 

Heather; Riley Mayer 

Rooted Kids (Gr.2-6): Pastor 

Heather; Joanne Friesen 

Coffee: Marj Hiebert  Coffee: Marcy Baron  

Praying for our Church Family 

Please pray for Rescue Cambodia as they embark on their trav-

els. Pray for safety, community, unity, and for each one on their 

team to grow closer to God through this experience. Pray that 

people would accept them well and encourage and build them 

up in spirit. Pray that the plans would go well, and that if tangles 

come up, they would be able to handle them with the help of 

God. Pray for them financially because we know this kind of  

ministry could not operate without money. Pray that all the 

churches they visit will honour their visit with monetary gifts and 

love. Thank God for Marie Ens who has such a passion for this 

ministry and has been obedient to God’s calling on her life.  

Thank You for coming to worship with us this morning in song, in 

prayer and in the Word of God; we hope you will be blessed! If 

you are visiting, please stop by the information table on your way 

out and help yourself to any of the materials located there. We’d 

love for you to join us again next week! 

Praying for our Missionaries 

As the summer begins to wind down, we in the church naturally 

begin to look ahead as to what we want to do with our time in the 

fall. Volunteer for a ministry, continue in a ministry, or join a 

study (Sunday School, Care Group, Men’s/Women’s/Youth Bible 

study, Alpha, Freedom Session) that would help us to grow in the 

wisdom and knowledge of our Lord. Let’s pray for one another as 

we make decisions for this fall, that we would be following God’s 

will for our time. Everyone One Thing! 
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